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Finally, the proposed Red Hill Ward remains extremely large in all the proposed models, which 
appears to undermine the purpose of the restructure of electoral boundaries.   
 

Somers, Flinders, Balnarring (and Balnarring Beach) Shoreham and Merricks form a larger 
cohesive community.  It could be argued that the community extends 
through to Red Hill/Red Hill South. 
 
Cape Schank, Fingal and Boneo form a separate community, and are more closely allied to 
Rosebud and Tootgarook. 
 
These natural communities are not reflected by the proposed electoral boundaries, which may 
lead to friction and sub-standard representation in the new Shire council. 
 
I hope that my descriptions are clear.  Should you require any further explanation, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Bianca Felix 
Bittern 
  




